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Plate Glass & Shatterprufe Cor. Janie and Marshall Streets
Industries Limited Jeppestown, Johannesburg 200
Telephone 618-1640/52
Telex 8-4034 SA,
Telad “Bevels”
P O Box 2352 Johannesburg 2000

23rd June, 1982

The Honourable P.W. Botha - Prime Minister

Dear Mr. Prime Minister,

Please excuse the delay in my writing to you on be-
half of my brother Ronnie, my associate Lucien
Levy and myself.

Our apparent disrespect is in no way a reflection
of our gratitude for a very wonderful evening which
we spent with you, charming members of your family
and other guests. It was certainly a night we
shall remember for many years to come.

We would like to take the opportunity of paying a
special tribute to you for your outstanding leader-
ship of this country which we hold so dear and to
wish you continuing success with the very dramatic
part that you have now undertaken to ensure a better
future for all sectors of the population.

It is men with such high ideals and determination
like yourself that create history and I am delighted
to have the privilege of being able in a very small
way to assist and support you in your endeavours.

With our very warmest and best regards,

Yours sincerely,
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